
 
 

 

Date: May 10, 2019 

 

 

Declaration 
 

 

We, Motorola Solutions, Inc., declare that the device, FCC ID: AZ489FT7123, 

does not support any non-US channels in all the operational mode(s) in the US 

market. All non-US frequencies, US 2.4G channel 12-13 and Country code selection 

are disabled through proprietary software and are not user changeable.  

Should you have any question or comment regarding this matter, please do not 

hesitate to contact me. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 
---------------------------------------------------- 

Deanna Zakharia  
Regulatory Compliance Manager  
8000 West Sunrise Boulevard, Plantation,  
Florida 33322, United States (954)723-4707 
deanna.zakharia@motorolasolutions.com 

 


